
TRU BUDGET COMMITTEE OF SENATE (BCOS) 
REPORT BASED ON THE MARCH 14, 2017 MEETING OF BCOS 

 
 
 

1. Vice-Chair, Dr. Airini, chaired the meeting. 
 

2. The committee discussed feedback on the Strategic Initiative Fund requests submitted 
by various departments.  The Provost and Vice-President Academic, Dr. C. Bovis-
Cnossen and the Vice-President Administration and Finance, M. Milovick, addressed 
the comments and questions. 
 

3. The Vice-President Administration and Finance, M. Milovick, reported on the 2017/18 
 Budget, including a Powerpoint presentation.  BCOS passed the following motion: 

 
   On motion duly made and adopted it was RESOLVED that BCOS recommend to the 
 President and the Board that the 2017/18 Budget be approved. 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 

  
 
 

 
Next BCOS meeting is April 11, 2017 


